
March 01, 2008 
 
 
 
From:  Arthur D. Gandy, President NWHPOA 
To: Members 
 
Subj: LETTER OF RESIGNATION 
 
I have submitted my Letter of Resignation as President of the Northwood Property Owners 
Association effective at 5:00 PM on February 29, 2008. 
 
My wife and I have a contract on our home and will be moving to another home in Hernando, the 
latter part of next week.  Our family is increasing by two and our current home in Northwood 
Hills is too small to accommodate all of us.   
 
During the five years that we have lived here I have enjoyed meeting and talking with a large 
number of my neighbors, when my Golden Retriever and I took our daily walks through our 
subdivision. 
 
Mr. Mike Norris who has been serving as Vice President will take over the responsibilities as 
President.  We currently have two vacancies on the Board.  If you would like to serve please 
contact Mike Norris. 
 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Art Gandy    
 


